
Please join us on Friday, Feb. 14, for 
a Valentine’s Day Soirée featuring the 
Finger Lakes Opera. It’s the premier 
professional opera company in our 
region, and we are thrilled to welcome 
its performers back to Ferris Hills.

The program will start at 1 p.m. and 
we would love to have 
you there. There’s 
no need to RSVP. 
Simply show up 
and sip on a glass 
of wine while 
enjoying some of 
the finest voices 
around.
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When we welcome a new year, there are so many possibilities when it comes 
to new experiences, new knowledge, personal goals and more. Entering 2025, 
perspectives and priorities are as unique as our residents themselves!

Barbara MacCameron, for example, is determined to not get swept up in the 
news, to have a more plant-based diet, and to raise awareness of one-time plastic 
use. She enrolled in a course about resilience, has a goal to walk her dog at least 
three times daily, and is also making plans for an 80th birthday celebration.

Debbie Cinquegrana, meanwhile, is hoping to take a cruise up the coast of Maine 
with her husband, Gabe.

Pat Barden is looking forward to a Maine cruise, too. She and a fellow Ferris Hills 
resident booked an eight-day voyage. It will take them from Bangor to Portland, 
with a long tour of Acadia National Park. Pat describes it as “the ultimate close 
friends’ time together.”

If your plans for 2025 include learning more about Ferris Hills and discovering if 
it’s where you’re meant to be, we would love to give you a tour, introduce you to 
our staff and residents, or simply have you join us for one of our many events. To 
arrange a visit, give us a call at (585) 393-0410 today!

LEARN MORE ABOUT FERRIS HILLS:  
www.FerrisHills.com

Where Will 2025 Take You?

Holiday Memories


